


From: Anderson, Alan
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: MMRs
Date: Monday, February 06, 2017 11:36:02 AM
Attachments: image001.png
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Hi Amy:
 
Here are some MMRs for the facilities run by Newwater.
 

From: Charlotte Hayes [mailto:chayes@newwatersystems.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 9:31 AM
To: Anderson, Alan
Cc: Andy Davis; Bryan Floyd
Subject: MMRs
 
Good morning,
 
Attached please find 5 MMRs for the December 2016 reporting period. Please let us know if you
have questions or need additional information.
 
Thank you,
 

Charlotte W. Hayes
New Water Systems LLC
 
(:  501.888.0500
7:  501.888.0501
PO Box 193805
Little Rock, AR 72219
www.newwatersystems.com
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